DG AMP Solar, LLC

December 21, 2017

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Mark Bellamy
Rates and Analysis Department

Re: Case No. 17-2300-EL-REN- DG AMP Solar Orrville 3 -Staff Interrogatories — Initial Set
Mark,

This letter is in response to staff inquiry received from the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio on
December 14, 2017.

Question 1: In section H of the application you state that the facility is not yet online and the projected
in-service date as 12/15/17. Is the facility online now? If so, what is the in-service date? If not, what is
the new projected in-service date

Answer 1: The facility construction has had a slight delay and is not online to date. The DG AMP Solar,
LLC Orrville 3 site will not become operational until January 2018.

Please contact me with any additional information needed. Thank you.

Janet Ward

Associate Project Manager Distributed Generation
NextEra Energy Resources, LLC

1 N. Lexington Ave. Suite 100

White Plains, NY 10601

914-618-4693

Janet.ward@nexteraenergy.com

Cc: Matt Handel, NextEra Energy
Lauren Romero, NextEra Energy
Tamiko Foster, NextEra Energy

A NextEra Energy Resources, LLC company

700 Universe Boulevard, Juno Beach, FL 33408
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